


A FEW THINGS YOU NEED TO BE AWARE OF VISITING OUR HUB


Level Two Youth Project is pleased to welcome so many Year 6 to the youth club sessions. We just need to make you aware of a few things:
· Young people attend Level Two on a voluntary basis. 
· They can arrive at any time during the session.
· They are not obliged to stay for the whole session, though they are encouraged to do so.
· Young people are asked to sign in with an emergency contact number.
· Young people can sign out of the session at any time.
· Level Two is only responsible for your child when they are on the premises, at the hub above Tesco.
· Level Two has introduced a limit on how many young people can attend a session, therefore your child may not be able to access the session every week. A note will be put on the door to say that we are full.
· Please make sure that your child has entered the building before leaving them.
· Please contact us on fydgleveltwo@gmail.com for further clarification.

